
Re: SNN2022164 Large Development Witney Phase 2E 
 
I have received an application to address a new development of 62 homes, planning application 
number 21/03716/FUL – Witney Phase 2E. 
 
The plan is to allocate 1 new street names to the development and if you are in agreement we 
would like to continue the existing  “Aerodrome Theme” given by yourselves to the previous phase 
in this development.  The attached plan shows the new proposed street –Pink and the two existing 
streets Centenary Way (Red) and Spitfire Drive (Yellow). 
 
If you are happy to continue this theme , please provide an new street name for the developers 
approval.  
 
Would you kindly come back to me by Monday 24th October with your thoughts and any proposals, 
which I will relay to the developer for discussion. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tania Cole 
Address Management Officer 
West Oxfordshire District Council 
 


